
 OSH NEWSLETTER ITEM 
 

 

DAY/DATE BSC PROGRAM ASC PROGRAM 

 

WEDNESDAY 

 

15/7 

 

 

ACTIVITIES: 

Computers 

Dodgeball 

 

BREAKFAST: 

Raison Toast & Milo 

 

OUTSIDE PLAY 

ART:                Bottle Top Bugs 

COOKING:    Choc Truffles 

SPORT:           Dodgeball 

OTHER:          Footy Goal Kicking 

INDOOR:        Homework/Quiet Time 

GAME:            Octopus 

 

THURSDAY: 

 

16/7 

 

ACTIVITIES: 

Domino Express 

Ships Ahoy  

 

BREAKFAST: 

Fruit Salad & Milk 

 

                   OUTSDE PLAY 

ART:               Butterfly Painting 

COOKING:    Chocolate Teddy Bears 

SPORT:          Soccer 

OTHER:         Giant Jenga Relay 

INDOOR:       Homework Time  

GAME:           Ship Shark Shore 

 

FRIDAY: 

 

17/7 

 

 

 

ACTIVITIES: 

Free Time 

Knockout 

 

BREAKFAST: 

Cereal & Milo 

 

OUTSIDE PLAY 

ART:               Scribble Pictures 

COOKING:    ------- 

SPORT:          Basketball Hero 

OTHER:         10 Pin Bowling 

INDOOR:       Relaxing to Music 

GAME:           Poison Ball 

 

MONDAY: 

 

20/7 

 

ACTIVITIES 

Stencil Art 

Pony Express 

 

BREAKFAST: 

Toast & Milo 

 

OUTSIDE PLAY 

ART:               Photo Frames 

COOKING:    Goldfish in a Pond 

SPORT:          Flag Warfare 

OTHER:         Outside Free Play 

INDOOR:       Homework/Quiet Time  

GAME:           Kids Choice 

 

TUESDAY: 

 

21/7 

 

ACTIVITIES: 

Lego World 

Soccer 

 

BREAKFAST: 

French Toast & Milk 

 

OUTSIDE PLAY 

ART:                Finger Knitting 

COOKING:    Caramel Cups 

SPORT:          Pirate Dodgeball 

OTHER:         Lego, Cars, Marbles 

INDOOR:       Homework/Quiet Time  

GAME:           Tiggy Games 

 

Welcome back everyone! We currently have places available in before school care each day however after 

school care is still booked out each night. For waiting list options please see OSH staff.  

A reminder that under the fair use policy families can cancel sessions they don’t require for a term block 

without it affecting their overall usage, with bookings resuming again the following term. Cancellations 

need to be made in the first week of term. Please contact our office for further information on the fair use 

policy. 

 

Have a great week! 

Thanks, 

Miranda Boulton and the OSH team. 


